
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 SOUTH AFRICA IS A WATER-SCARCE COUNTRY 
 

Department of Water and Sanitation South Africa  DWS_RSA 

MEDIA ADVISORY  

Deputy Ministers Mahlobo and Seitlholo to award over 50 bursaries 
through the WSEP 

For immediate release 

26 September 2024 

The Department of Water and Sanitation’s Deputy Ministers, David Mahlobo and 
Sello Seitlholo, will award over 50 comprehensive study bursaries to learners 
through the Water and Sanitation Education Programme (WSEP) on Thursday, 26 
September 2024.  

This comes as the Department hosts the annual WSEP from 24-26 September 2024 
at ANEW Hotel in Benoni, which has brought under one roof more than 300 learners 
from across the country.  

The Department’s officials and educators have adjudicated the competition and the 
Deputy Ministers will be announcing the winners of the bursaries on Thursday, 26 
September 2024, in Benoni. 

WSEP is a school education competition which is aimed at getting school learners 
to come up with innovative ways to propel the water and sanitation sector through 
creative ways.  It is also aimed at educating learners about the importance of water 
use  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date: Thursday, 26 September 2024 

Venue: ANEW Hotel, Benoni in Gauteng 

Time: 18:00 – 20:00  

For media confirmations please contact Sinethemba Madolo on 063 501 0223/ 
madolos@dws.gov.za  

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information, contact Head of Communication, Dr Mandla Mathebula 
on 083 235 8675/ MathebulaM4@dws.gov.za  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal 
at: www.dws.gov.za  
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